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The Pit Stop
The “Pit Stop” is the lot next to the Confederated Tribes Warm Springs office on W Main St.  A 
new public restroom has been built there with plans for additional parking (no oversize due to 
the size of the lot), as well as lockers for people coming in on bicycles/motorcycles to store their 
belongings while walking through town.  Concepts to improve the energy and feel of downtown 
have also been presented that include a community gathering space with picnic tables, firepits
and stalls for vendors that could include food, beverages, merchandise, or any other use that an 
entrepreneur can imagine.  The space could also be used for a community Christmas Tree.  
Please indicate your personal preference along with any 
comments to clarify your position: 
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41 responses



Oversized Parking
The city is looking at multiple options to reduce oversize parking on main street including 
updating the no parking paint on sidewalks, no oversize vehicle parking signs, partnering with 
businesses/non-profits that have larger parking lots and possibly additional parking lots.

Do you think there is a problem with oversize parking on Main 
Street?
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Oversized Parking
The city is looking at multiple options to reduce oversize parking on main street including 
updating the no parking paint on sidewalks, no oversize vehicle parking signs, partnering with 
businesses/non-profits that have larger parking lots and possibly additional parking lots.

If you think there is a problem, do you think additional signage 
to parking lots, no  parking paint on curbs and no oversize 
parking signs are enough to solve it?
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Oversized Parking
The city is looking at multiple options to reduce oversize parking on main street including 
updating the no parking paint on sidewalks, no oversize vehicle parking signs, partnering with 
businesses/non-profits that have larger parking lots and possibly additional parking lots.

Do you think that an additional parking lot that would 
accommodate oversize vehicles at city hall would be helpful if 
there was a bus stop there?
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Oversized Parking
The city is looking at multiple options to reduce oversize parking on main street including 
updating the no parking paint on sidewalks, no oversize vehicle parking signs, partnering with 
businesses/non-profits that have larger parking lots and possibly additional parking lots.

Do you think that there is already enough parking currently, 
given the bus stops that the People Mover has installed in the 
last several years?
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Oversized Parking
The city is looking at multiple options to reduce oversize parking on main street including 
updating the no parking paint on sidewalks, no oversize vehicle parking signs, partnering with 
businesses/non-profits that have larger parking lots and possibly additional parking lots.

Do you think the city needs to look for additional areas to build 
parking lots?

C
O

M
M

U
N

IT
Y

 S
U

R
V

E
Y

41 responses



Main Street Funding
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The city received a grant from the State of Oregon that can be used to help 
businesses increase tourism including façade improvement, ADA 
accessibility, etc.
If the city provided a consultant to help with design, would you 
take advantage of those services?

41 responses
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